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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Year 7 Immunisations - February 28th 

Swimming Carnival - March 11th  

 

School Council Meetings 

 Finance - 4th March 

General— 16th March 

AGM - 16th March 

  

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 
0431756813 

PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Dear Parents and carers, 

School Council Elections 

Families we are calling for nominations for School Council. If you or someone you know is 
interested in what school council does or what School Council members do please call the 
office for more information.  

Our School Council Annual General Meeting is on Wednesday the 16th of Marah at 6pm,  ALL 
members of our school community are welcome.   

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
Every Victorian child should have access to the world 

of learning opportunities that exist beyond the      

classroom. The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund 

helps ensure that no student will miss out on the      

opportunity to join their classmates for important,   

educational and fun activities. It is part of making   

Victoria the Education State and the Government’s 

commitment to breaking the link between a student’s 

background and their outcomes. 

HOW TO APPLY 

New applicants should contact the school office to   obtain a 
CSEF application form or download from the website below.  

If you applied for CSEF at your child's school last year, 

you do not need to complete an application form this 

year unless there has been a change in your family       

circumstances.  

You only need to complete an application form if any of 

the following changes have occurred: 

new student enrolments; your child has started or 

changed schools this year. 

changed family circumstances; such as a change of 

custody, change of name, concession card      

number, or new siblings commencing this year. 

Check with the school office if you are unsure. 





 





ROOM 10 NEWS 

Katey, Danielle & Fiona 

Students have settled into their new classroom and for some of us into a new pod! We have    

really enjoyed getting to know our peers and new staff playing a variety of games and             

contributing to class discussions around topics of interest, class expectations, school values 

and Zones of Regulation. 

In Literacy we have been learning about Procedural texts and have enjoyed looking at a      

variety of procedures. We have also had a go at following some recipes and cooking a Cake, 

Pancakes and also made Muesli bars. We are looking forward to  

making Pizza’s later this week. 

In Maths we have been learning about Addition and Subtraction, we 

have used number lines and different objects to help us. Subtraction 

smash with playdough has been fun! 

We have enjoyed some games, Yoga and meditation for our Term 

Topic and started looking at how it is important to move our body.  

It has been a great start to the year and we look forward to the rest 

of the Term! 



ROOM 16 NEWS 

Anthea, Christin & Matt 

Room 16 have settled back into school really quickly. We are learning the           
expectations in Purple Pod with several students having come up from Green 

Pod. We have been spending time working with Nara in the Life Skills house and 
our classroom getting her ready for school life. We have also been washing 
and drying dishes in the Life Skills House, cooking new things, such as an oat 

and coconut slice pictured. In Literacy we are discovering new words each week 
and working out how to make other words with these words. We have had 
some critters visiting our classroom as well and have been relocating them 

to a safer home.  



VISUAL ART 

Naomi  

The art room has had a busy start to the year with  all students coming in and  

exploring the art of Jen Stark.  

Students across the school have worked  together to make a collaborative     

mural that will reflect Starks work, Chromatic Cascade.  

Moving forward students will begin to work on self-portraits and explore how 

their term topics can be included in the arts.  



RAPID ANTIGEN TESTING REQUIREMENTS 

 

All testing must be completed at home before school with parents/carers reporting any 

POSITIVE Test results to:  

Belvoir Special School (02) 6059 8987with the following details:  

o Name of Student  

o Date of Test  

 

▪ State Departments – depending on whether you live in Victoria or NSW:  

o Victorian Department of Health:  

- Report a Positive Rapid Antigen Tests - Coronavirus Victoria website, or Coronavirus 

Hotline 1800 675 398 as soon as possible.  

o Service NSW:  

- Register it on service.nsw.gov.au or the Service NSW app as soon as possible.  

 

THE SCHOOL DOES NOT REQUIRE ANY NOTIFICATION OF NEGATIVE RAPID     

ANTIGEN TESTS.  

For the latest information from a positive result after undertaking a Rapid Antigen Test:  

▪ Victoria Rapid Antigen Tests  

▪ NSW COVID-19 Testing & Self-Isolating 

 

RECOVERED COVID CASES  

Anyone who has recovered from COVID-19 is exempt from testing and quarantine require-

ments if they are reexposed to a case within 30 days of testing positive. This includes not 

completing rapid antigen tests as you may still test positive while shedding the virus but 

you are no longer contagious / infectious. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=belvoir+school&rlz=1C1GCEA_en-GBAU921AU921&oq=belvoir+school&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199i512j0i512j0i22i30l2j69i60l3.4997j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests#report-a-positive-result-on-a-rapid-antigen-test
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing/register-positive-rat-test-result?utm_source=servicensw_consumer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=2022-01-21_sfmc_647_con_covid_newsletter&utm_content=05_covid_positive&utm_term=service.nsw.gov.au_blue_copy_link_
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing
















 
 

 
Belvoir Special School Swimming Carnival 

 
4th February, 2022 
 
RE: Permission letter 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Belvoir’s annual swimming carnival will be held on Friday 11th of March 2022 at the Albury Swim Centre. 
On the day students will need to wear swimmers, sun smart hat and sunscreen.  Students will be bussed 
to and from the carnival, leaving the school at approximately 9:30am and returning 2:30pm. 
 
Please note: To ensure the safety of all students, parents /carers of students in prep classes must attend 
on the day to assist with your child’s supervision. 
 
A free sausage sizzle will be provided for students at lunch and the pool canteen will be open throughout 
the day to purchase snacks. The pool will also open their slide to students throughout the day and again 
with your written permission your child can use this facility. 
 
Please complete the following permission slip and return to the office no later than Friday 28th 
February 2022. 
 
Regards,  
 
Todd Richardson 
 
PE Specialist & Sports Coordinator  
 
 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  -- -- - - - -  - - - - -- -  
 
 
I_________________________ give permission for my child/children__________________________________ to participate 
in the annual swimming carnival at the Albury Swim Centre on the 11th of March 2022.  I also give 
permission for my child/children to be bussed to and from the venue. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ Dated: _____________________ 
 
 
I also give permission for my child/children to use the slide on the day of the carnival. 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ Dated: ___________________________ 
 
 


